
                                                                                            
February 1st 2019 

 

Dear Friends 

I hope this finds you well.  

We have been invited to join in and help the children at Faringdon 

Junior School with a project. They are designing and sewing flags. 

Even if sewing is not your favourite pastime or best skill, it would be 

lovely to see you. The children and school really want us there. 

Thursday 14 February at 10.00am – 12.15pm at Faringdon Junior Sch 

Monday 25 February at 10.00am – 12.15pm at Faringdon Junior Sch 

Monday 4 March at 10.00am – 12.15pm at Faringdon Junior School 

 

Please join us for one, two or all of the sessions, whatever suits you. 

Entrance to school is through main arch to Reception, please sign in. 

Let me know if you would like help with transport to and from the 

school. Please call me on 01235 868536 or 07774 245992 or email 

cjanlewis@btinternet.com  

We look forward to seeing you at Faringdon Junior School. 

Best wishes 

 

Deborah  
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